

CHARLES STREET SCHOOL

100 W. Charles Street
Palmyra, New Jersey 08065
PH. (856) 829-3601 Fax (856) 303-0481
"Excellence in Education"

MARK L. PEASE

Principal

mpease@palmyra.k12.nj.us

JONI GEISER

Assistant Principal
jgeiser@palmyra.k12.nj.us

October 22, 2014

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Due to the number of students riding scooters, bikes, and skateboards on school grounds, the sidewalks and walkways around school have become unsafe. Therefore, I am asking that those items not be used at arrival and dismissal of school. Students who use these items as a mode of transportation will be permitted to use them to arrive to school and leave school; however, they must not be ridden on school grounds. Students must walk or carry these items while on school property.

Also, please discourage unsupervised students who are playing with your child/children afterschool not to do so. Please report to your child's teacher or the main office of any students playing unsupervised. It is important that we maintain a safe environment for all of our students during these busy times of the day.

If you have questions or concerns regarding these matters, please feel free to contact me. My door is always open and I look forward to helping each of you.

Sincerely.

Mark Pease

Principal.